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Timber-Life

COPPER-BASED END CUT WOOD PRESERVER

1 litre

PROTECTS END CUTS

PRESERVES AGAINST ROT

COLOURED TO MATCH PRESSURE TREATED WOOD

GUARANTEE:  Copper from Copper Naphthenate  2.2%

FOR EXTERIOR USE ONLY.  NOT FOR USE IN DWELLINGS.

GREEN

DOMESTIC

DANGER            POISON

SKIN IRRITANT.  HARMFUL OR FATAL IF SWALLOWED.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 23015  P.C.P. ACT

RW PACKAGING
TORONTO  M1S 3A7
WINNIPEG  R3E 3B5
EDMONTON  T5L 2G9

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  TIMBERLIFE Copper-Based End Cut Wood
Preserver is a highly effective, ready to use solution for all
cuts, holes and injuries to pressure treated lumber.  Two coats
meets CAN/CSA Standards 080.15-M89 for end cuts on pressure
treated wood.

USE EXACTLY AS RECEIVED:  Do not dilute.  If field cutting or
drilling is unavoidable, use exactly as received.  Apply by brush
only.  Do not spray or dip.  Ensure all wood surfaces are clean
and dry.  Remove all paint, varnish, wax or other coating that



may impede penetration.  No thinning is necessary.  Apply as much
solution as will readily soak up.  One coat is usually sufficient
but two coats are desirable if rotting conditions are severe. 
Allow to dry thoroughly before recoating, or painting over.  Use
caution with some paint finishes as some bleeding may occur.

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not use or store near open flame or spark. 
Avoid breathing vapours.  Harmful if swallowed or inhaled.  Avoid
skin contact - may cause skin irritation.  Wash thoroughly with
soap and water after use and before eating, drinking or smoking. 
When applying this product wear appropriate protective clothing
and rubber or plastic gloves.  Keep treated material away from
food, animals and drinking water.  May be used for green house
material and garden timbers in contact with non food producing
plants only.  Phytotoxicity may be prevented by allowing carrier
solvent to dry thoroughly before introducing plants.  Keep out of
reach of children.  Keep containers closed when not in use.  Do
not contaminate bodies of water.  This product is toxic to fish.

TOXICOLOGY:  Contains petroleum distillate and copper
naphthenate.  Treat as for ingestion of kerosene.

FIRST AID:  In case of skin contact, wash immediately with hand
degreaser or vegetable oil and then with soap and water.  If
splashed in eyes, flush with clean water for 15 minutes and
obtain medical attention.  If swallowed, get medical attention
immediately - do not induce vomiting.

DISPOSAL AND STORAGE:  Do not re-use empty container.  Dispose of
empty containers in household trash.  Store unused product away
from children and animals.  Do not store in areas of excessive
heat.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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